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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
Request for Proposal No.915-4686
April 20, 2009

Request for Proposal No. 915-4686, Voice Over Internet Protocol (VOIP) Upgrade is
being cancelled. With the budget cuts just made, we are no longer able to consider the
implementation of VoIP at this time. We will revisit this project in one year, hopefully to
find an improved budget climate.

The County acknowledges and appreciates the magnitude of time and labor your
company has devoted to this project and we regret having to cancel this project.

Thank you for your past cooperation.

Please refer any inquiries in this matter to Jeannine L. Geare, Buyer |, at (659) 456-
7110.
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Sincerely,
A

Kenneth A. Vozza
Purchasing Supervisor
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